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Reflection 2


After our first week of class I was getting a little more comfortable on what we were doing. As we started our second week of classes, on Monday June 11th, we started off by getting our Weebly sites set up. We got each tab that we need to for our site, put some links up for some of the tabs that were needed for our site. Tuesday June 12th, I read my book with the kids, after I had each kid write down 5 vocabulary words from the book The Pharaoh’s Dream. Wednesday June 13th, we went over what the kids needed to be learning and also what we are going to learn and need to learn. Also we had two guest speakers come in and talk about working more with kids, and how much it really helps these kids when we work with them. Also they told us if we were interesting in doing service projects. Thursday June 14th, read the book with the kids and summarized it, asked them to write something about there grandparents and bring it into class.

